
SAVE OUR REDFERN FROM GREEDY DEVELOPERS!

Property developers are planning to swallow up our local landmark the Rachel Forster Hospital by cramming 159 
poorly-designed flats and 170 car spaces on the historic site.

ready to rip down most of the buildings and trees and replace it with much larger blocks of cramped 1 bed and 
two bedroom flats aimed at property investors.

DON’T BE FOOLED
will have to live with the consequences for decades.

housing, not more slums of tomorrow.

Why can’t Redfern have a high quality development using the best architects such as the St Margaret’s apartments 
in Surry Hills? Why do we ALWAYS get second best? Why is the developer so short-sighted?

WE HAVE TO ACT NOW! HAVE YOUR SAY!

UNIFIED.

2. Write to the developer about your concerns: anthony@abcplan.com.au.

3. Write to the Minister for Planning Brad Hazzard. This development is in his hands. Tell him your concerns. 
Level 31, Governor  Macquarie Tower, 1 Farrer Place, SYDNEY NSW 2000. 
Email: office@hazzard.minister.nsw.gov.au.

4. Write to Barry O’Farrell and tell him too. Level 40, Governor  Macquarie Tower, 1 Farrer Place 
SYDNEY NSW 2000. Email: office@premier.nsw.gov.au.

Email: heffron@parliament.nsw.gov.au.

Canberra ACT 2600. Email: Minister.Plibersek@health.gov.au

MAKE THEM TRY HARDER!
EMBRACE WHAT WE HAVE,
DON’T DESTROY REDFERN!!


